

nuvancehealth.org

Delegation of Authority

Memo To: Vladimir Monastyrenko, (Temporary) Radiation Safety Officer

From: Peter Cordeau, President, Norwalk Hospital

Subject: Delegation of Authority

You, Vladimir Monastyrenko, have been appointed Radiation Safety Officer for Norwalk Hospital and are responsible for ensuring the safe use of radiation. You are responsible for managing the Radiation Protection Program; identifying radiation protection problems, initiating, recommending, or providing corrective actions, verifying implementation of corrective actions, stopping unsafe activities, and ensuring compliance with regulations. You are hereby delegated the authority necessary to meet those responsibilities, including prohibiting the use of byproduct material by employees who do not meet the necessary requirements and shutting down operations where justified to maintain radiation safety. You are required to notify management if staff does not cooperate and does not address radiation safety issues. In addition, you are free to raise issues with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission at any time. It is estimated that you will spend 5 hours per week conducting radiation protection activities.

Peter Condensident, Norwalk Hospital

8/4/2021

Date

I accept the above responsibilities,

Vladimir Monastyrenko,

DocuSigned by:

(Temporary) Radiation Safety Officer, Norwalk Hospital

adini Monady reales

Date



nuvancehealth.org

August 3, 2021

Ms. Penny Lanzisera
Senior Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Licensee: Norwalk Hospital, #06-06941-01

Dear Ms. Lanzisera,

We are writing to inform you of the recent change in our RSO. Please remove Demetrios Makrides from our license as he is no longer representing Norwalk Hospital as Radiation Safety Officer. We have requested Vladimir Monastyrenko to be our Temporary Radiation Safety Officer until we can add a permanent Radiation Safety Officer to our license.

Dr. Monastyrenko is currently an RSO on the Danbury Hospital license, #06-08544-01. Attached is the Delegation of Authority for him for Norwalk Hospital.

Please contact Ruth Shanley at <a href="mailto:ruth.shanley@nuvancehealth.org">ruth.shanley@nuvancehealth.org</a> if anything further is needed.

Pocusigned by:

Peter Cordeau

President, Norwalk Hospital